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DATE: November 2, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bid, # 39302, Geosynthetic Slop Stabilization Welland 

Road – Lake Apopka 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.   
 
Q1: Page 44 in the bid documents shows horizontal measurements but does not provide 

vertical elevations. Can the department provide us with the anticipated elevations (top 
and toe of material placement) for this bidding project? 

A1: The vertical depth is approximately 3-foot (from top of geosynthetic to toe of slope or 
bottom) 

Q2: Is the cause of the destabilization the result of shoreline erosion?  This information will 
assist me in evaluating the potential for our system to mitigate the problem and to 
determine if we should pursue a bid.   

A2: For the most part, the answer is yes.  The slope on the AB Canal has substantial wave 
action from boats that has caused most of the erosion.  The slope along Welland also sees 
significant wave action that has contributed to the erosion but in addition high water 
levels from past storm events saturated the slopes and when the water levels receded the 
slopes began to slough as a result. 

 
 
 
 
NOTE: The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m. Friday, December 1, 2023 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form provided in the proposal package. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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